' ' ded
ter Banks Lighthouse Society Awarded

$2 c5):)10 Grant from the Outer Banks Community
Foundation to Continue Brochure Tradition

OQuter Banks

é/ Community
Foundation

Existing North Carolina Lighthouses
fo] fe)
(and date each tower was first lighted)
Outer Banks

Lighthouse Society
P O Box 676

Rodanthe, NC 27968

This brochure was printed with E E
the support of a grant from the "

|
2 |
E - |
n'.' 2 |
o T |
7 |
= 29 1 TSI |
v b\ oo emos o Outer Banks Community Foundation
© 2025 OBLHS Pre-press: The Positive Influence ‘
Sailngrs@aol.com/336-293-3929 E
|



If you've ever stopped at a North Carolina Welcome Center
while heading to the Outer Banks, chances are you've picked
up a brochure titled North Carolina’s Lighthouses: From
Corolla to Cape Fear. This beautifully designed guide has
long been a favorite among travelers, offering a glimpse into
the rich maritime history and iconic beacons that dot our
coastline and rivers.

Thanks to a generous $2,500 grant from the Outer Banks
Community Foundation, the Outer Banks Lighthouse
Society will be able to print what may be the final edition of
this publication. For years, Welcome Center managers have
praised the brochure as one of the most requested and
appreciated resources available to visitors.

This year, we’re printing 17,500 copies of the brochure,
which will be distributed by Ralph Burroughs of The
Positive Influence, who has graciously handled this service
free of charge for nearly two decades. His dedication has
helped countless travelers discover and enjoy North
Carolina’s historic lighthouses.

So next time you're cruising down one of North Carolina’s
major highways, be sure to stop at a Welcome Center and
pick up a copy. Let it guide you to the lighthouses that have
stood watch over our shores for generations.
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